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  Exemplary Meets Expectations Developing Beginning Not Acceptable 

Quality of Initial Post Points 

Range:7 (17.5%) - 
8 (20%) 
Initial comment fully 
addresses all 
aspects of the 
discussion. 
Comment includes 
many personal or 
professional 
experiences. 
Demonstrates 
excellent critical 
thinking skills 
through multiple 
examples and ideas. 
Excellent discussion 
of course readings 
or other resources if 
appropriate. 

Points 

Range:5 (12.5%) - 
6 (15%) 
Initial comment 
addresses most 
aspects of the 
discussion. 
Comment includes 
some personal or 
professional 
experience. 
Demonstrates 
adequate critical 
thinking through 
some examples and 
ideas. Good 
discussion of course 
readings or other 
resources if 
appropriate. 

Points 

Range:3 (7.5%) - 
4 (10%) 
Initial comment 
addresses part of 
the discussion or 
assigned readings. 
Comment includes 
minimal personal or 
professional 
experience. 
Demonstrates 
minimal critical 
thinking with minimal 
examples and ideas. 
Minimal discussion 
of course readings 
or other resources if 
appropriate. 

Points 

Range:1 (2.5%) - 
2 (5%) 
Initial comment 
minimally addresses 
discussion. 
Comment does not 
include personal or 
professional 
experience. Does 
not demonstrate 
critical thinking. No 
discussion of course 
readings or other 
resources if 
appropriate. 

Points Range:0 (0%) - 
0 (0%) 
No initial posting 
submitted. 

Quality of Response 

Postings 

Points 

Range:7 (17.5%) - 
8 (20%) 
Responses are 
highly reflective, 
insightful and add to 
the discussion in a 
meaningful way 
moving it forward. 

Points 

Range:5 (12.5%) - 
6 (15%) 
Responses are 
reflective, insightful 
and add to the 
discussion. 

Points 

Range:3 (7.5%) - 
4 (10%) 
Responses are 
minimally reflective 
or insightful and do 
not significantly add 
to the discussion in 
a meaningful way. 

Points 

Range:1 (2.5%) - 
2 (5%) 
Responses are 
present but are not 
reflective or 
insightful, but don’t 
add to the 
discussion. 

Points Range:0 (0%) - 
0 (0%) 
No response 
postings submitted. 

Organization and Technical 

Aspects of All Posts 

Points 

Range:7 (17.5%) - 
8 (20%) 
Information is 
exceptionally well 

Points 

Range:5 (12.5%) - 
6 (15%) 
Information is well 
organized; 1-2 

Points 

Range:3 (7.5%) - 
4 (10%) 
Organization is 
scattered; 3-5 

Points 

Range:1 (2.5%) - 
2 (5%) 
Information is not 
well organized; more 

Points Range:0 (0%) - 
0 (0%) 
No postings 
submitted. 
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  Exemplary Meets Expectations Developing Beginning Not Acceptable 

organized; spelling 
and grammar are 
correct and 
complete sentences 
are used. Proper 
citations are 
effectively used. 

spelling and/ or 
grammar mistakes 
are evident. 
Complete sentences 
are used. Proper 
citations are used. 

spelling and/ or 
grammar mistakes 
are evident. Some 
incomplete 
sentences used. 
Citations are used. 

than 5 spelling and/ 
or grammar 
mistakes are 
evident. Incomplete 
sentences used. No 
citations. 

Posting Quantity and 

Timeliness 

Points 

Range:7 (17.5%) - 
8 (20%) 
Initial posting and at 
least three quality 
responses are made 
prior to the due date 
listed in the 
Calendar of 
Activities. At least 
one posting is made 
before 11:59 pm on 
Wednesday. 

Points 

Range:5 (12.5%) - 
6 (15%) 
Initial posting and at 
least two quality 
responses are made 
prior to the due date 
listed in the 
Calendar of 
Activities. At least 
one posting is made 
before 11:59 pm on 
Wednesday. 

Points 

Range:3 (7.5%) - 
4 (10%) 
Initial posting and at 
least one quality 
responses are made 
prior to the due date 
listed in the 
Calendar of 
Activities. At least 
one posting is made 
before 11:59 pm on 
Wednesday. 

Points 

Range:1 (2.5%) - 
2 (5%) 
Initial posting is 
made before 11:59 
pm on Wednesday. 
Any response 
postings are made 
prior to the due date 
listed on the 
Calendar of 
Activities. 

Points Range:0 (0%) - 
0 (0%) 
Initial posting is not 
made prior to 
Wednesday and/or 
no postings are 
submitted. 

Critical Thinking Points 

Range:7 (17.5%) - 
8 (20%) 
Posts factually 
correct, insightful, 
analytical, reflective 
and/or substantive 
contribution with 
clear connections to: 
--previous or current 
content --real-life 
situations 

Points 

Range:5 (12.5%) - 
6 (15%) 
Posts information 
that is factually 
correct but lacks full 
development of 
concept or thought. -
-connections are 
made --lacks clarity 
or is too obvious 

Points 

Range:3 (7.5%) - 
4 (10%) 
Repeats but does 
not add substantive 
information to the 
discussion (usually 
less than 3 
sentences) --
Limited, if any, 
connections --vague 
generalities 

Points 

Range:1 (2.5%) - 
2 (5%) 
Posts information 
that is off-topic, 
incorrect, or 
irrelevant to 
discussion --no 
connections are 
made --off-topic 

Points Range:0 (0%) - 
0 (0%) 
No postings 
submitted. 
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